Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: re. SD22A/0403 Al Lynwood Whitechurch Road

From: Andrew Byrne

Sent: Friday, February 17,2023 3:09 PM

To: Planning - Registry <pregistry@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>
Subject: re. SD22A/0403 Al Lynwood Whitechurch Road

CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is
safe.

To whom it concerns,

The Environmental Health Section has no further observations to make with respect to the Al submitted to
Planning on behalf of the above planning permission application.

Thank you.

Andrew Byrne
Environmental Health Section

01-4149095

Need information and advice on COVID-19? Go to www.hse.ie/coronavirus

"Ta an fhaisnéis sa riomhphost seo (ceangaltain san aireamh) faoi run. Baineann sé leis an té ar seoladh chuige amhain agus ta sé ar intinn go bhfaighfidh
siadsan amhain é agus gurb iadsan amhain a dhéanfaidh breithniu air. Mas rud é nach tusa an duine ar leis é, ta cosc iomlan ar aon fhaisnéis ata ann, a
Usaid, a chraobhscaoileadh, a scaipeadh, a nochtadh, a fhoilsit, na a chéipedil . Seains gurb iad tuairimi pearsanta an udar ata san riomhphost agus nach
tuairimi FSS iad.

Ma fuair tu an riomhphost seo tri dhearmad, bheadh muid buioch da gcuirfea in itil don Deasc Seirbhisi ECT ar an nguthan ag +353 818 300300 n6 ar an
riomhphost chuig service.desk@hse.ie agus ansin glan an riomhphost seo ded' chéras."

"Information in this email (including attachments) is confidential. It is intended for receipt and consideration only by the intended recipient. If you are not an
addressee or intended recipient, any use, dissemination, distribution, disclosure, publication or copying of information contained in this email is strictly
prohibited. Opinions expressed in this email may be personal to the author and are not necessarily the opinions of the HSE.

If this email has been received by you in error we would be grateful if you could immediately notify the ICT Service Desk by telephone at +353 818 300300 or
by email to service.desk@hse.ie and thereafter delete this e-mail from your system"



